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Watermaster

The ldaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) is seeking written comment and/or recommendations from
you regarding the above referenced water right application. You can find a copy of the application
at: https://idwr.idaho.sovlapps/ExtSearch/WRAJSearch/WRADJSearch.aspx. Please review the application,
then complete the enclosed recommendation form and return it to this office within 14 days of the date of
this letter.

lf the application is approved, IDWR will include appropriate standard conditions of approval for a water right
located within a water district, such as regulation by the watermaster, lockable controlling works, and/or
measuring devices. Any special conditions or other concerns you have related to this application should be
specifica lly add ressed i n you r recom mendation.

IDWR can finish reviewing an unprotested application as soon as the protest period has past. Your prompt
response to this request will ensure that your recommendation can be considered. lf IDWR has not received
your written recommendation within 14 days from the date of this letter, IDWR will presume that you do not
oppose approval of the application and that you have no comments for IDWR to consider.

Please contact this office if you have any questions regarding the application

Thank you,

Christina Henman
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